Met with Caroline to discuss plan for online learning materials Tuesday 12th December.
At the first meeting only had one copy of the overview of databases would have been better if the client had one and I had one and only had a small piece of paper to write on.  For the second meeting (22nd December) I have two copies of the story board and blank A4 paper.

